kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

From: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 10:08 AM

To: "Jeff Carson'; 'Anthony Venezia'

Cc: 'Development Clerk’; 'Eric Cooper’; 'Rocco Venezia'
Subject: Application Materials Needed

Attachments: DOC041520.pdf

Hi all,

Just wanted to recap what is still needed in terms of application materials;
- Ag. Data Statement (attached)

Please submit this (in addition to what was requested in the PRC minutes) to us by this Friday, April 17*. Thank you.

Kyle Ritts

Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua
kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Jeff Carson <canandaiguasealcoating@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 10:01 AM

To: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: Anthony Venezia <anthony@veneziasurvey.com>; Development Clerk <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>; Eric

Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; Rocco Venezia <rocco@veneziasurvey.com>
Subject: Re: Signatures Needed for Carson Application (5610 Buffalo Street Extension)

Il be there before noon.

On Fri, Apr 10, 2020 at 9:50 AM <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Hi Anthony,

We received the application for the proposed work @ 5610 Buffalo Street Extension. It looks like we require signatures
on the following (attached);

» PBApp (pg.3)
¢ Soil Erosion App (pg. 4)

e New Structure App (pg. 4 and 5)
¢ Also, an Ag. Data Statement is needed. I’'m attaching a Special Use Permit, the ag data statement is within it. |

apologize, | don’t have a pdf of the isolated ag data statement page.



| Please try to have these handed in by the end of the day today. Without signatures the application cannot go to
PRC. If you have any questions the best way to contact me is here on my email. Ill make sure to check regularly.

Kyle Ritts
Zoning Inspector
Town of Canandaigua

kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

Canandaigua Sealcoating
Jeff Carson
585 704 2162



